The New Jersey Nitrogen Removal Program 


The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection manages the NPDES surface water discharge program. New Jersey presently does not have total nitrogen limits on any major NPDES dischargers. They are in the planning stage for potential nitrate-nitrogen limits in rivers where there are drinking water intake system downstream of surface water dischargers. The Passaic River basin is presently in the study phase for potential nitrate limits and would be the first basin if limits are required. The likely schedule for actual completed wastewater improvements is greater than five years.  
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